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From: 
Karen Sides   On Behalf Of Joseph Moore

Sent:
Tuesday, March 15, 2005 4:01 PM

To:
Board Office; Gerald Williams; Ann Killets; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington; Joseph Sanches

Cc:
Lori Cox; Wanda Morelli

Subject:
Board Meeting Question - March 16, 2005 - Sandra Richmond

On March 15, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding items on the March 16, 2005 Board Meeting agenda:

PM10 Project Modifications for Spanish River High

Comment #1:  Seems like this should have been known from the beginning.

Response #1:  The auditorium functioned just fine as a high school auditorium without the requested changes, therefore, there was no reason to anticipate the changes.  There is a difference between designing a high school auditorium and a community theater, which is what the school and the school's supporters want.  The changes occurred over a year long negotiation period with the SAC, interested parents, the architect, multiple theater consultants, Program Management, and the principal.  The design changes originally involved only minor changes to the lighting, sound and back drops.  They subsequently evolved into specialized dance floors, under the stage orchestra pits with electronic lifts, and a much larger stage area.  A year after the initial design contract was awarded we were asked to consider cushioned sleepers for the slightly larger stage and a portable orchestra pit.  The school recently secured a large donation in order to pay for the requested changes.
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